
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON WEST DEERFIELD TOWNSHIP 2017-18 BUDGET 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Tentative Town Budget and Appropriation Ordinance for West 
Deerfield Township for the fiscal year beginning April 1, 2017 and ending March 31, 2018 was 
filed with the office of the Town Clerk on April 25, 2017, and made available for public 
inspection during the hours from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday at the West 
Deerfield Township Center, 601 Deerfield Road, Deerfield, Illinois.  A public hearing will be held 
on the Tentative Budget and Appropriation Ordinance on June 20, 2017 at 7 p.m.  Written 
comment may be submitted to the Town Clerk at West Deerfield Town Hall, 601 Deerfield Road, 
Deerfield, Illinois, 60015.   
Final action on this ordinance may be taken by the Township Board of Trustees at its regular 
meeting on June 20, 2017, following the Public Hearing. 
If a person planning to attend this meeting has any special needs, please contact Alyson Miller 
Feiger, West Deerfield Township Supervisor, at 847-945-0614, at least 48 hours prior to the 
meeting.   
Kristen Scott, Town Clerk 

 


